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We're pleased to bring you our Annual Drinking Water Quality Report. In 1974, the 
Safe Drinking Water (SDW) Act was signed into law requiring all public water systems 
to meet national standards for water quality. These standards set limits on certain 
contaminants and require public water systems to monitor for contaminants. NBU tests 
for these constituents in your drinking water according to Federal and State laws. The 
tables in this report show the monitoring results of the 2023 calendar year (1/1/23-
12/31/23) sampling schedule unless otherwise noted. This report informs customers 
about water quality and services provided daily. NBU is constantly working to improve 
treatment processes and protect our supply. We are committed to quality water that 
has been and remains safe to drink. This report provides a brief but accurate picture of 
the quality of water you get every day from your tap. If you have questions, feel free to 
contact us at (251) 580-1626. 
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FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

  

 

  

 

 

    

 


